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Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of TST Creative Catering to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1494 DALE STREET NORTH.

Deficiency Item #3 & 4: We have never been informed of this requirement in previous inspections - and we
have not changed any of our practices in the meantime - Thank you!

April 8, 2014

Mitchell Imbertson

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of TST Creative Catering to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1494
DALE STREET NORTH, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant until January 1, 2015 to
bring the fire alarm into compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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